
WALKER BOARD OF EDUCATION 

COMMITMENT   

AND INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE 

 

The Board of Education recognized that student wellness and proper 

nutrition are related to students’ well-being, growth, development, and 

readiness to learn.  The Board is committed to providing a school 

environment that promotes and protects student wellness, proper 

nutrition, nutrition education and regular physical activity as part of the 

total learning experience.  In a healthy school environment, students 

will learn about and participate in positive dietary and lifestyle practices 

that can improve student achievement.  

 

We encourage participation on the school or system wellness teams.  

Express your desire to participate by calling your school office or the 

School Nutrition office (706-638-7969).  The System Wellness Team has 

semi-annual meetings, all wellness activities and school goals are 

reviewed, and results will be shared district-wide by various means.    

 

 

 


